
Salary:  $65,000 - $83,000

Western Upper Peninsula Health Department (WUPHD) in Hancock, Michigan, has an opening for a full-time Director of Finance.  The Director of Finance oversees the budgeting and reporting, accounts receivable and payable, payroll, contracts and purchasing, and inventory functions and provides the Health Officer/Administrator and management staff financial and contractual information necessary to make decisions regarding the operations of WUPHD. 
Qualifications:   
        Bachelor’s degree in business with concentration/major in accounting or government fund accounting, or equivalent degree. CPA and/or MBA preferred.
        Five years’ experience in public health accounting, government accounting, auditing, or health care service, sufficient to provide strong working knowledge of accounting principles, practices, and methods in government fund accounting.
        Three years’ experience with integrated data base financial management systems.
        Three year’s supervisory experience.
 
WUPHD offers a comprehensive benefit package including health, vision, dental, short- and long-term disability, life insurance, retirement plans, paid time off, and paid holidays.
The full job description is available at WUPHD website:  wuphd.org.
Send letter of interest and resume to:  HR@wuphd.org
Equal Opportunity Employer

